
 
 

We hope that all had a peaceful Christmas break, and we wish you all a very happy and prosperous New 
Year! 

 
Please remember, that it is important that you know that you can talk to us about your child’s education.  If you need 
to discuss a matter – or just want reassurance of how your child is doing – please do not hesitate to speak to us at 
home time or make an appointment to see us, either through Class Dojo or through the school office.  We would also 
like to know of any issues which might affect your child at school; again, this helps us to gain an understanding of how 
we can support them. 

 

 
 

Routines will remain the same as during the Autumn Term.  Gates open at 8.30 am and all children should 

be in school by 8.50 am.  Gates will close at 8.50 am.  If you are arriving after this time, please take your 
child to the main entrance. 
 

What are we learning? 
 
Our overriding theme is: “We Are Explorers!”  
Special celebrations: New Year and Chinese New Year. 
Key Talk for Writing Text:  How to Catch a Star. 
Non-Fiction Texts  - Facts about space. 

 
Please see below for our half-termly overview : 

 

 
  



 
 

Please ensure that you read with your child a minimum of 3 times per week and please sign the diary.  
Children who have read 3 or more times during the week at home are able to gain special reading Dojo 

points! 
 

Outdoors: 
 

We continue to use the outdoor areas in all weathers.  Please ensure that your child comes to school daily 
with a warm, waterproof coat and hat, scarf and gloves if very cold.  We do have some wellies in school but 
if you would like to send a named pair of wellies into school for your child please do so.  
 

Water Bottles: 
 

We are encouraging the children to be healthy.  Please only send in water for your child to drink.  No juice 
or squash.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 

The Early Years Team 


